
 

 Newsletter 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

It is hard to believe that our first half term is done and dusted! Thank you for all of your efforts with 

our recent Halloween fundraiser. We are very grateful for your generosity as we fully appreciate that 

everyone is experiencing the soaring cost of living. 

With Christmas approaching, this will be a busy school term. Dates for Christmas nativities etc. will 
be confirmed and communicated to you soon. 

 

This week we will be celebrating anti-bullying week. This year's theme is 'Reach Out'. More 
information can be found using this link.  

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week 

Here you will find some useful information for parents. As part of our activities, the children  are 

invited to wear odd socks on Friday. This is to highlight and celebrate our uniqueness. Please, do not 

go to any expense for this. Simply let the children wear two odd socks (if they are comfortable to do 
so). 

 

Finally, I would like to inform you that Mr. Moore is currently on leave. During this time, I will be in 

the role of Acting Principal.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs Hislop 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week


'Together Everyone Achieves More' 

 


